A-3 Region

October 2018 Newsletter

From your Regional Co-
ordinator:

Hello A3 NAME members!

If you know me I am a warm weath-
er person and dislike seeing the cold
coming! The only good that can be
said about cold weather is that lots
of time indoors to work on min-

i1s!! My husband Greg and I belong
to three miniature clubs and so we
are kept busy with lots of pro-
Jjects. Actually one of the members
today had THREE pages of unfin-
ished projects!! I am not sure how
many I have but am afraid to
count! How many do you have??

I have been working on my half scale
wheelbarrow and will just make it in
time to post a picture for the con-
test. Would sure like to win a

prize! It’s not too late for you all to
make one!

Wishing everyone a great fall and
happy miniaturing[1!

Nancye Claypool
A3 Regional Coordinator

Regional Coordinator

Nancye Claypool. -(502) 714- 8559
Johnson.nancye@gmail.com

State Representatives

Indiana Kristie Norman (260) 782-
8013 _

kristie@normanscountrycreek.com

Kentucky Ellen Yunker (502)727-
1959  egy735@gmail.com

Michigan Peggy Tyler (616) 607-
9217 plbtyler@charter.net

Ohio  Contact your R.C.

West Virginia - Western. Contact
your R.C.




Calendar of Events

October 20, 2018
Pogue's Distillery and the Bourbon Trail (B Line)
Kentucky Gateway Museum (Limestone Building)
for more information go to www.kygmc.org

November 3, 2018
Miniature Society of Cincinnati
Twin Towers Life Enriching Community
Inside the Twin Towers at Gulden Community Center

5343 Hamilton Avenue
Cincinnati, OH 45224
11:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

1 p.m. Kaye Savage Browning will be speaking.
Free Free Free Free Free
For more information you can contact Tina Spicer at (513) 853-2086

November 17, 2018
Columbus Miniature Society
32nd Annual Miniature Show and Sale
1220 Bethel Rd
Columbus, OH. 43220
10-4:00 p.m.
Click on their website for 1.00 off coupon.
Show Director and contact information is Mary Barrett at artist1118@aol.com or cols-
minis@yahoo.com
Phone contact is (614) 792-2233
Columbus Miniature Society website is www.columbusminiaturesociety.org
Find them on Facebook .



Louisville

Miniature
Club

Miniature Society of Cincinnati
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Harvest Moon Festival

Each year we engage in a fundraiser to benefit NAME. Previous events have been
held in spring (Soap Box Derby, Tortoise & The Hare, and Duck Race) as a race. We
have a wheelbarrow race and more planned for you this fall!

The Harvest Moon Festival invites vou to donate to NAME for a chance to win
a prize. Prizes will be awarded in several categories so start planning now how you
will decorate your wheelbarrow for the race! Each $25 donation will get you another
wheelbarrow to improve your chances of racing away with a prize! Think about the
terrific ways you can share in the Fall fun.

After the races, you will have a wonderful wheelbarrow to place in your own scene
or vignette,

Some of the online activities leading up to race week are: horseshoes, pumpkin
seed spitting and bobbing for apples. Look for photos of entries for the Harvest Moon

flowers. Hey, maybe you'll have a scarecrow pushing vour wheelbarrow full of crows
to a win! The poss:bllmc.s are endless!!

For more info: Lesia Lennex # llennex88@gmail.com

Deadline is November 3, 2018

Festival on the NAME Facebook page and we'll see vou at the finish line...........!
How will you decorate your wheelbarrow? Are you going to fill vour wheelbarrow
for racing? A wheelbarrow full of pumpkins will be heavy to push. Maybe apples or
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A Southern Celebration

48
Cat Wingler
Cha on Parior Room OR
Charleston Parlor Furniture
174" $10




2019 Small Scales Houseparty Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania

“All About the Neighborhood” By Ann Pennypacker and Patricia Diefenbach

Neighborhood. What does that evoke in your mind? Maybe it’s the neighborhood market where
you see your friends and you stop to chat for a bit. Block parties, dinner parties and picnics are
all natural invites for the neighbors. Maybe it’s your favorite fantasy neighborhood from books

or television. Maybe it’s a neighborhood of make believe from your childhood.

We all have our version of the ideal neighborhood. When I think about neighborhoods I think
about a community of people who all live and work around each other. We care about each other
and perhaps all cheer for the same team. Neighbors will head to the park to hear the school band

play. Neighbors sit on the front porch visiting and decorate their yards for the holidays.

I think of miniaturists as a community.

When we choose a seat in a workshop we have a neighbor. We are considerate of our neighbors
and help each other out. Neighbors borrow tools from each other but make sure to give them
right back- because that’s what neighbors do. When we have our meals we sit in a neighborhood
table of ten and we all like the same team we call “scales”. At our table we laugh and catch up on
happenings, share gifts and contact info so we can continue our friendship.

We enjoy our House Parties because it’s like a neighborhood block party. Neighbors may come

and go but they are still our friends and will always be part of the neighborhood. The steering

committee and I invite you to join us for All About the Neighborhood Small Scale House Party,

hosted by NAME Region M-1, on September 26 to the 29th, 2019 at the Hyatt Airport Hotel in
Pittsburgh, PA .

We will offer Pre- Convention and Registered Workshops. The Thursday Night Project will be an
opportunity to get together to enjoy snacks, friendship and fun while building our project. The
TNP will feature exclusive prizes and special gifts you won't want to miss! There will be Door
Prizes and House Party Helpers to win. Mini Exchanges and Tote Bags Favors will add to the Sfun.
Be sure to stop by the Hospitality Room to see the Pittsburgh pirate’s treasure chest. There will be
games to play (make sure to bring the save the date card), Theme Luncheons, Round Tables and
of course the Sales room! We are currently accepting applications for Dealers, Pre-Convention/
Convention Workshops and Theme Luncheons. Deadline for applications to NAME is November
2, 2018. Instructions and application forms are all online at the NAME website.

You will need to log in to access the “Forms and Documentation” section and the applications will
be under “Convention and Houseparty Applications”.

Instructions for applying are included on each form. Are you downsizing your collection or
stash?

Please consider donating Door Prizes which are items valued between $10 and $50 or a
Houseparty Helper which are items valued at $150 or more. Door Prize Chair is Rosemarie
Mullineaux at unitedbore@aol.com and Houseparty Helper Chair is Donna Brewington at
djbrewingtons2@gmail.com.

Hope to see you there, Neighbor!



Yoarreto CHot0

A big Thank you to Dorothy A. Hansen for 19 years of service to
NAME as our Gazette Editor.

Dorothy has tirelessly worked on the Gazette and brought us all
many years of stories, projects etc. Dorothy will still be around at
. shows and make sure you stop by and give her a hug and thank her
~ for all her years of service. Dorothy’s last Gazette should be coming to
your mailboxes soon. It is the November/December Gazette.

Dorothy Hansen receiving an award for 19 years of service to NAME
2018

We do want to welcome Judith Haase as our new Gazette Editor.
I look forward to working with her on many stories etc.

Welcome Judith Haase.
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A special THANK YOU to Dorothy and Bruce Henry of HGS Promotions
for all their hard work on putting on Holiday Happenings in Wilmington,
OH.. Was sad to see that they have decided to not go forward with the
show and wanted to thank everyone who was a part of the show, .

Thank you Dorothy and Bruce for all your hard work and dedication.
We will miss this show.




Congratulations
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Kaye Savage Browning, KSB Miniatures Collection, and
Gateway Museum

Kaye just received the Buffalo Trace Community Leadership
Award for contributing to growth in her community. Mason
County Judge Joe Pfeffer, at left, said, “Her (miniatures) col-
lection is the anchor of the museum and draws substantial
international tourism to the region,” citing an increase
“from 5,000 museum visitors in 2013 to 15,000 in 2018.”
Maysville Mayor David Cartmell is at right. Congratulations
Kaye.

Gateway Museum
215 Sutton St
Maysville, KY. 41056

www.kygmec.org



Pendleton Hoosier Mini Makers — Pendleton, IN C-1024

| the Jukebox that was offered by Quarter Connection this year.

; . We were unable to have our NAME FUN Day in October and have scheduled it for
' next month. Our club always hosts this for area clubs and so next newsletter there
will be more info.

The Indianapolis 3 Blind Mice show was well attended and it is already scheduled
for next year in a new location.

All of our club members are on the committee for Winter Wonderland that will be
held in 2020 in Indianapolis so we have been looking at our various committees.
Several of our members also are on the Nashville and Pittsburg committees. Hope-
fully many of you are planning on attending one or both.

Submitted by Cindy McDaniel

Hello A—3 Members

1 "Thzs past September was The Indianapolis Miniature Show. Our NAME table looked

‘ : very professional with the new banner. Three new members were signed up and a

lapsed member renewed their membership. We also made $215.00 for NAME. I had
a wonderful day, and enjoyed meeting lots of new prospective members.

As the State Representative for Indiana, I've been visiting the Indiana clubs and final-
ly able to put names to faces for several of our Indiana NAME members.

| I discovered each club is different in several ways. Members have different connec-
tions to miniatures, such as: scales, room-boxes, structures, dolls, sculpting, collect-
ing, gardens, flowers seasons, unfinished projects, bigger craft room, etc.

| However they all have the similar objectives. In each club I felt: excitement, happi-
| ness, fellowship, companionship, miniature appreciation, miniature memories etc.

‘ I am very proud of our Indiana NAME clubs, and looking forward to visiting each
e club next year.

Submitted by Kristie Norman

i “Kind of a slow time with summer just getting over. We did finish up our cabins and




Louisville Miniature Club C-530
LMC News

By the time this is published the Louisville Club Show will be over and we hope
it has been a success! Advertising is not easy but we believe we have done the
best we could. Three tv stations, social media, a farmers market and mailing

out postcards have kept the club busy.

Our NAME day was super fun with food, fellowship and door prizes. We
actually had one member finish her kit.

The club looks forward to our garage sale in November and Christmas party
in December.

Nancye Claypool
President




Miniature Society of Cincinnati C-076

We have had a busy few months. This summer we held our annual youth work-
shop at the Madeira Library. We had 15 young people, ages 7-12. This year
they made a camping scene. They turned out so cute and the kids had a great
time. The workshop is free for the children. We use some of our show proceeds
to sponsor this event. We have been sponsoring this annual event since 2011. It
is so rewarding to watch the kids create their own scene. Some return every
year. It is such a popular event, that the spots fill up within the first 2 hours
that registration is open and we have a waiting list. Marjorie Roessler puts this
event together every year. She designs the project and puts together all the ma-
terials. The children always give her ideas for the project they want to make
next year. What a fun event.

In August we had our annual summer picnic at a local park. We have a great
turnout and it is always a fun event. We grill out and have a pot luck dinner
with all the sides and desserts. Coleen Murphy was in charge of this event and
it was a wonderful evening for us to socialize. Family members and former
club members are invited.

We had our annual NAME Day workshop on Oct. 6. Almost every member at-
tended. As always we had so much fun again this year. Gail Alexander put this
event together, made our sample, and led our workshop. We hold our event at
the library and we have a potluck lunch. Is it obvious that our group likes to
eat? Most of us finished our desks and chair. It was a fun day.

Also this month, four of us visited a local senior living facility for memory resi-
dents. We took a few easy to carry exhibits. 25 residents came to the program.
We carried the exhibits around the room and let the residents have a close-up
look. They had so much fun pointing to the items that caught their eye or
brought back memories. They loved the straw hat on the beach scene, the corn
on the cob, deviled eggs, grill, and charcoal in the picnic scene, the cardinal on
the bird bath and dog in the front yard of a % th scale house, and the fairies in
the fairy scene. The residents all had their favorites in each scene and they had
such a good time. They may not have remembered we were there a few hours
later, but for a few moments we brought back some good memories for them. A
few of the ladies remembered they had a dollhouse as a child. It was a very re-
warding afternoon. We plan to visit a few more Retirement Homes in the fu-
ture.

Our next big event is Saturday, November 374. We are having an exhibit at the
Twin Towers Life Enriching Community from 11am — 3:30pm. Our guest
speaker will be Kaye Browning, the curator of the Kathleen Savage Browning
Miniature Collection at the Kentucky Gateway Museum in Maysville. If you
have not heard Kaye speak, this is an event you will not want to miss. Her
presentation is wonderful. She will be speaking at 1:00 pm.

This event is FREE and open to the public. Lois Bigley has organized the event.
We will have a very large exhibit of miniature rooms and scenes. It was a won-
derful exhibit last year and this year we will have even more exhibits to share.
(15 tables)

This event is open to all A3 members and their friends. Please join us for a fun
day.

See the flier posted in this newsletter.

On November 10t we are taking a road trip to Maysville, KY to visit the KSB
exhibit at the Kentucky Gateway Museum. We have approximately 20 of our
members participating. We look forward to seeing many of the exhibits deco-
rated for the holidays.

We will finish out the year with our annual Holiday Party and gift exchange.
We will have our dinner at DeSha’s Restaurant. It is always a fun event.

Wow, we have had a very busy year.
Jean Ellsworth

President



Miniature Society of Cincinnati C-076

Senior Memory Unit where the

residents loved to look and
touch and reminisce.

Make sure you pop over and check out our redesigned
and updated website at www.cincy-miniatures.org
Our very own Ingrid Farnam-Koblish spent a lot of

time working on the website. Thank you Ingred.

You can also find our upcoming April 2019 Min-
iature show and sale contract.



Miniature Society of Cincinnati c-076

Annual Youth Workshop at Madiera Library



6th Annual Miniature Show & Sale
Hosted by the Louisville Miniature Club

OUISVILLE
MINIATURE
CLUB

—

www.thelouisvilleminiatureclub.org




Library display from the Madison Avenue Miniaturist Club C552

Johnson County Library Franklin, IN.

www.a3regionname.com

You will find club information
Pictures
NAME contact information
Projects,

Past newsletters

Check it out




FREE ADMISSION
NOVEMBER 3, 2018
1T:00AM-3:30PM, GCC

I'win Towers Life Enriching Community
5343 Hamilton Ave.
Cincinnati, OH. 45224

Tina Spicer: 513-853-2086

The Miniature Society of Cincinnati
is honored to be invited to Twin
Towers to display a selection of
our members' creations.

Come see miniatures decades in the
making. Speak with society
members on the art of creating and
collecting miniatures.

Then stop by our miniature sales
table to purchase your own
miniature.

Special Guest Speaker
Kaye S. Browning at 1:00 pm

CURATOR OF THE KATHLEEN SAVAGE BROWNING
MINIATURE COLLECTION AT THE
KENTUCKY GATEWAY MUSEUM



CALLING ALL CLUBS IN A3

I am the Door Prize chairman for the A Little Bit Country, Shabby or
Chic s NAME 2019 Convention’s in Nashville, TN in July next year. I am
asking each club to donate at least 5 or more door prizes. And as an in-
dividual, you can also donate. I would love to have enough door prizes
for everyone to receive at least one. If you have ever attended a conven-
tion or houseparty you know what fun it is to get a little extra gift at one
of the food venues. ...and plan on attending. It looks like it will be so
much fun.

The guidelines are simple:
1. Door prizes don’t have to be theme related.
2. The value of each door prize should be between $10 and $50.

3. Door prizes should be unwrapped and identified with your name and
address.

4. Think of door prizes as a gift that you would be proud to give and
thrilled to receive.

Please complete and return the information to my information below by
May 15, 2019 to be recognized in our Souvenir Book. (You are welcome
to still donate after this date, but it won’t be recognized in the book.)

Mail to: Cindy McDaniel 795 W. Seyvbert St. Pendleton, IN.

46064




Last show of the 2018 Season

in Columhus

Tour the Enter to Win
Mini-Artists Door and Raffle
Exhibit Hall Prizes

Shop Dozens
of Miniature Vendors
i

NOVEMBER 17, 2018 10am-4pm

S\ [ - Columbus Miniature Society Show & Sale
% ’;;;f aiz) Bethel United Methodist Church
€40 1TV | 1220 Bethel Road Columbus, Ohio 43220

www.columbusminiaturesociety.org




Miniature Society of Cincinnati 1st show of 2019

The Miniature Society of Cincinnati
is proud to present our
42nd Annual Miniatures Show & Sale

All-Day | Gorgeous st | Museum
Door | Artisan-Made Quality
Under

Prizes | Miniatures = Kids | Exhibits




From The
N Editor's Desk

Wouw......where did 2018 go?

Fallis in the air. By the time you are reading this NAME day 2018 is over. Hope you enjoyed the NAME
desk project for 2018. I am on the NAME day committee for the 2019 project and I think you will be
very happy to start on it in 2019.

October is National Dollhouse and Miniatures Month.

Have you checked out the POD’s on Facebook?

See the list and previous page.

What can we do to increase our Miniature awareness?

How about trying to bring 2-3 new people into the miniaturist realm by having them join NAME.

Well...Happy Halloween, Happy Thanksgiving,, Merry Christmas, and a Happy 2019.

Next Newsletter deadline is January 15, 2019.

Brian “TIG” Hughes




